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THE ISDN SHUTDOWN IS UNDERWAY

Hi <Customer Name>, 

On 30th September, Telstra started with the planned disconnection of all ISDN 
(Integrated Services Digital Network) services. If you haven’t yet migrated to a 
more advanced voice platform, the time to do so is now.

If you do not migrate your telephone system to an alternative solution, you may 
lose connectivity to your main business numbers. We can help you avoid this.

GCOMM provides ISDN replacement services and can help you migrate to more 
advanced technology that is cost effective and future proof. 

Migrating to modern voice technology like SIP (Session Initiation Protocol) and 
VoIP (Voice over IP) offers several significant benefits, such as:

 Savings on your phone bill
 Unified communication across multiple sites
 Greater flexibility in terms of scalability and portability
 Advanced business communication functionalities
 Quality of Service guaranteed through private connectivity
 Redundancy through a secondary connection

Don’t wait! Contact your account manager to find out about your options for 
moving to a new telephony platform.

The GCOMM Team


